
Annual Report FY2024

Honoring the Heart 
of our Mission



Our Mission 
Maryville is a child care organization rooted in
Catholic social teaching and dedicated to the
preservation of the dignity of children at every
age. Our mission is to protect children and
strengthen families while helping them reach their
fullest potential by empowering their intellectual,
spiritual, moral and emotional growth.



SISTER CATHERINE M. RYAN, O.S.F.

FROM THE 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
Dear Friends,

God has blessed Maryville to serve children and families for 140
years! In last year’s annual report, we reflected on our mission and
how we would commemorate this milestone of service, which began
as an orphanage. In this year’s report, we look forward.

The humorist Will Rogers once observed: “Even if you are on the
right track, you’ll get run over if you just sit there.” As proud as we
are of our heritage in child care services, we cannot “just sit there.”

We recognize the impact of protecting and nurturing infants and
young children. We move forward for the young children by offering
them needed care while remaining in the protection of their
families -- a haven in our Crisis Nursery and a transitional home 
for medically fragile children in our Children’s Healthcare Center.

We realize the importance of protecting young children from the
harm of parental addictions. We move forward by offering our
recovery homes where young children can remain with their
mothers while they engage in the demanding work of treatment,
education and vocational training.

We appreciate the value of educating youth to prepare for a
positive future. We move forward by offering teens relevant
academic and trades education in Charles H. Walsh Sr. Academy &
Career Tech High School.

We comprehend the importance of protecting and supporting the
healing of teens who have been traumatized by violence in their
homes, their communities or their countries. We move forward by
providing shelter and longer-term homes for youth who cannot
reside with their birth families at this time. For those who can
continue to live with their families, we move forward by offering
sanctuaries in which they can enjoy character-building sports
opportunities through CYO and Maryville Golf Academy and
offering them counseling to promote healing.

As we continue to move forward, I invite you to reflect on the many
young lives you have touched. The smiles, the successes and the
transformations are all thanks to you, as captured in this FY2024
Annual Report.

I pray you feel the deep gratitude of all you have helped, as well as
the blessing of knowing the good you have done.

Peace and all good,
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HONORABLE RICHARD A. DEVINE

FROM THE 
CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD
Dear Friends,

On behalf of the Maryville Board of Directors, I am
grateful for your unwavering support of our mission. 

At Maryville, our work is driven by a profound
commitment to serve, guided by compassion and
inspired by the belief that everyone deserves dignity,
hope and opportunity.

The heart of our mission is rooted in the belief that
every life is valuable and deserving of care and respect.
This past year, we have witnessed extraordinary stories
of resilience and transformation–children finding new
beginnings, families overcoming challenges and
mothers finding solace in our programs and rebuilding
their lives.

Your generosity is the foundation upon which we stand.
Because of you, children find a place of safety and
healing, families gain the tools to thrive and individuals
in need discover hope and opportunity. Your investment
in Maryville’s mission allows us to meet challenges
head-on and provide life-changing programs and
services to those who need them most.

As we look to the future, I am inspired by the impact we
can achieve together. Your continued partnership
enables us to respond to emerging needs, innovate our
programs and deepen our commitment.
 
Thank you for sharing in Maryville’s vision and for being
part of a community that believes in the dignity and
worth of every individual. Your generosity brings hope
to those who need it most, and for that, we are
profoundly grateful.

With gratitude,
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Management and General Development
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Funding Sources
FY2024

Total Expenses - $48,603,837

Educational Behavioral Health Family

Residential

0

10

20

30

40

50

60

Expenses by Program
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Revenue by Source

Contracts including Federal and State Governments

Investment and Other Income Public Support
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Our Services

Family

Maryville Crisis Nursery 
Children’s Healthcare 

       Center (CHC)
Saint Catherine of Siena
Catholic Youth Org. (CYO)
Maryville Golf Academy

    

Residential
Shelters and group 

       homes for migrant children
Homes for youth in
transition from the juvenile
justice system
Homes for youth in the
child welfare system

Behavioral Health
Family Behavioral Health 

       Clinic (FBHC)
Saint Monica Recovery Homes
Saint Josephine Bakhita
Recovery Homes

       

Educational

Charles H. Walsh Sr.
Academy & Career
Tech High School 
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Our Impact 
“I look back and think where I’m now, I’m like, oh, I’m
so happy. It was hard in the beginning but as you do
good, things just start happening for you. New doors
open up...” - Saint Josephine Bakhita Homes’ mother 

Volunteer Activity in FY2024
Every year, volunteers generously donate their time and
skills to make a positive impact on the children and families
served across all Maryville programs. They use their talents
in multiple ways and we are grateful to them. 

Total Volunteers                451
Total Volunteer Hours    4,792
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Behavioral Health Services Educational Services
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Maryville selects the highest qualified individuals to serve and
protect our children. Our staff engages in continuous
professional development activities and upholds these beliefs:

The highest priority in our everyday work is the child/family-
centered concept in action and attitude.
Individual differences contribute to the making of a healthy,
vibrant community.
The dignity of each person and that each person should be
treated with respect and compassion.
Personal and professional integrity and care and
commitment to being honest, ethical, directive and moral in
our actions.
Every person has value in our society and should be
encouraged to excel regardless of life’s challenges.

OUR QUALITY of CARE

Crisis Care Hours Crisis Call Received

Helpline Call Minutes

0 5000 10000 15000 20000



Our donors and sponsors have been the cornerstone of our success this year, enabling us to expand
our programs and provide critical support to those in need.

Their generosity has directly funded initiatives like the Maryville Golf Academy, which empowers
youth with life skills and vocational training, and the Gifts of Hope campaign, spreading joy to
families during the holiday season. 

Through their contributions, we have completed significant projects, including opening the Charles
H. Walsh Sr. Academy & Career Tech High School, which offers innovative education and career
training for diverse learners. 

Their unwavering support has also allowed us to assist thousands of children and families. Every
gift, partnership and sponsorship has helped us create opportunities, foster resilience and bring
hope to those we serve. We are deeply grateful for their commitment to transforming lives.
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The vital role of Maryville’s donors and sponsors

Thanks to our donors and sponsors, Maryville’s
children are able to enjoy outdoor play.



Maryville’s fundraising initiatives have played a pivotal
role in supporting our mission and expanding our
programs to serve children and families.  Highlights of
some of our fundraisers’ impact include:
     

The support from golfers, sponsors and donors at the
29th Annual IPGA-Maryville Gleason Cup
Invitational in August at Evanston Golf Club in Skokie
served hundreds of children, youth and young adults. 

       Maryville's golf program continues its growth and 
       outreach. It empowers golf skills, vocational training 
       and personal development opportunities.
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The impact of Maryville’s fundraisers

An alum who benefitted from the Ed McCaskey
Scholarship Fund shared her experience and thanked
the donors at the Ed Block Courage Award
Luncheon in March. 

The Maryville CYO 8th Annual Golf Classic
Invitational held in July at The Preserve at Oak
Meadows Golf Course (Addison) helped fund
Maryville’s Catholic Youth Organization (CYO)
sports program. 

        
   

Guests at the Light Up a Child’s Life fundraiser for the
Maryville Crisis Nursery  in May at Offshore, Navy Pier.

One of Maryville’s most valued partnerships is with
the Chicago Police Department. In April, they
held successful donation drives for the Nursery for
Child Abuse Awareness Month. 

       The Crisis Nursery received over $10,000 in 
       donations from the 9th, 10th, 16th, 18th and 25th 
       Districts. The donations were used in the 
       program and benefitted many parents whom we 
       provide case management services throughout 
       the year.

Maryville Crisis Nursery was awarded the 
       Ed Block Courage Award Foundation, Inc. 
       Courage House Award. The award included a 
       $1,500 grant that was used for the Parent 
       Cafe program.

May’s 3rd Annual Light Up a Child’s Life
fundraiser supported the Maryville Crisis Nursery.



Thank You
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Our deep gratitude to all our generous donors, sponsors and friends for their
incredible support. Their contributions are a testament to the impact they have
made in the lives of the children and families we serve. Every gift helps us
provide essential care and hope to those in need. We are deeply grateful for
their kindness and commitment to making a difference. Thank you for being a
vital part of our mission.
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Navigating change and growth in FY2024
By Martha Mann, Director of Strategic Performance

We have had the privilege of providing top-tier services to
children and families this past year. We have seen a significant
increase in participation and outcomes and the year was filled
with inspiring stories. Yet, as much as numbers and statistics
reflect our progress, they do not fully capture the profound
impact of our staff's care—how lives are transformed and
futures shaped.

Maryville has continued to serve more people than 
before despite the lingering challenges brought on by 
the pandemic. 

Adapting to Changing Needs
While some programs have decreased participation due to
changing community needs, Maryville remains committed to
evolving with those needs. Although some programs have 

 

changed their direction, Maryville has adapted and served
children and families in the most effective ways to answer
their needs.

The Growth of Mother’s Recovery Home Network
One growth area has been our Mother’s Recovery Home
Network, a critical service providing sober living
environments for mothers working to rebuild their lives 
while parenting their children. 

Maryville has led the way in Illinois in offering these 
services and demand is growing. St. Monica and St.
Josephine Bakhita Homes have proven to support 
mothers successfully. St. Monica is at capacity after a
significant decline in population during the pandemic, 
while St. Josephine, which opened during the pandemic, 
is expanding.

Family Behavioral Health Clinic’s Recovery
Our Family Behavioral Health Clinic (FBHC) has also made
great strides.  This year, we are continuing to grow our
capacity to meet the mental health needs of our
communities in Des Plaines and Chicago. We are
committed to expanding these services further in the
coming year.

Walsh Academy’s Continued Growth
Walsh Academy has remained steady and resilient after a
year of change. The academy is well-positioned for growth
with a new name and building designed for expansion in a
new location. We welcomed more students and provided
them with opportunities to learn, grow and develop for a
successful future.  

It is exciting to be part of an organization that is empowered
to innovate, collaborate and push for new solutions to meet
the needs of the children and families we serve. We look
forward to continuing our mission of protecting children and
strengthening families and will always strive to be better
while seeking new ways to reach those who need us most. 

Playtime at Maryville



Maryville marked an extraordinary milestone at the start of
FY2024, celebrating 140 years of serving children and
families with compassion and kindness.
 
To commemorate this remarkable achievement, more than
250 friends, donors and supporters gathered at Sky on
Nine in Rosemont on April 11, 2024, for an event called 
“A Celebration of Gratitude.”

The special evening reflected Maryville’s enduring mission
and launched the official 140th-anniversary celebrations,
which began on July 1, 2023. Pat McCaskey, vice president
of the Bears organization, was the guest speaker.

Maryville honors 140 years of transforming lives

Honoring a Legacy of Service and Achievement
For over a century, Maryville has been a cornerstone of
support for children and families, transforming countless
lives through its programs and initiatives. The anniversary
event highlighted this rich history and its lasting impact, 

14 DECADES OF CARING FOR CHILDREN AND FAMILIES
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showcasing Maryville’s journey of resilience, compassion
and innovation.

Recognizing Outstanding Contributors
John J. George
Yolande Wilson Stubbs and New Beginnings
Sisters of the Resurrection

These honorees represent the heart of Maryville’s mission
— dedication, service and commitment to creating
successful and brighter futures.

The celebration of 140 years reminds us of the
transformative power of friends, donors and sponsors
coming together and the unwavering commitment to serve
the children and families in our communities. 

Together, we honor the past, celebrate the present and
look forward to a future where Maryville’s mission thrives.

John J. George Yolande Wilson Stubbs
Sisters of the Resurrection with
Board Chair Richard Devine 

Pat McCaskey (Guest Speaker)
Teresa Del Toro, R.N., 
of New Beginnings



Celebrating Walsh Academy’s first
graduation at the new Niles campus

Eight students from Charles H. Walsh Sr. Academy
& Career Tech High School marked a significant
milestone on May 31, 2024. They became the first
graduates of Walsh Academy, celebrating its
inaugural graduation ceremony at its new location
and under its new name.

Sean Madden, Maryville Board’s vice chair, was the
commencement speaker.

Walsh Academy (formerly Jen School) relocated to
its new campus at 6935 W. Touhy Avenue in Niles
from Des Plaines in the fall of 2023. 

“I am excited to be part of this momentous chapter
in our students’ lives,” said Dr. Ann Craig, Ed.D.,
principal and Maryville director of educational
services. “Our faculty and staff are proud of what
our students have achieved. Their resilience and
hard work have paid off and we cannot wait to see
what the future holds for them,” Dr. Craig said.

Future classes, according to Dr. Craig, would include
drafting and computer-aided design, electrical,
plumbing, welding, HVAC and health science. 

Walsh Academy, awarded by the National
Association Special Education Teachers School as a
School of Excellence for 11 consecutive years,
fosters strong partnerships with contractors, union
organizations and school districts to create
valuable internships and job opportunities for
students in their communities.

Dr. Craig reminded the graduates of their
accomplishments, resilience and unwavering spirit. 

“You leave Walsh Academy not just as graduates
but as accomplished leaders, critical thinkers, and
individuals oozing with potential. Go and embrace
the world,” she said.

A MILESTONE ACHIEVEMENT
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Board Vice Chair Sean Madden delivers his message to the
graduates during Walsh’s first graduation at the new school. 



Successful discharge highlights 
CHC’s exceptional quality of care

CHILDREN’S HEALTHCARE CENTER
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A successful discharge of a young boy is one of the highlights at
the Children’s Healthcare Center this fiscal year. The little boy
was only 18 months old and facing significant health challenges
when he arrived at the CHC. He was premature, ventilator-
dependent, malnourished and very sick. 

He was transferred from another facility and initially brought to
a local hospital before being referred to CHC. In a desperate
situation, the hospital reached out to CHC for assistance in
caring for the young boy. The CHC staff quickly sprang into
action and admitted him in March 2020.

When the young boy was admitted, his condition required
specialized pediatric care and a personalized treatment plan.
From day one, the CHC team worked tirelessly to provide him
with the medical attention he needed.

The child's progress is a testament to the exceptional medical
care provided at CHC, as well as the unwavering dedication and
compassion of staff. 

Over the next three years, the staff successfully weaned him 
off the ventilator, removed his tracheostomy and enrolled him 
in school. He left CHC walking, talking and thriving just two 
days before Christmas to join a "perfect foster family,"
 according to Helene Pochopien, CHC's director of nursing.

His discharge represents more than just the conclusion of a
treatment process — it is a powerful symbol of hope and
resilience, not only for this child but for all the families CHC
serves. When the young boy was discharged, the CHC team 
took immense pride in their positive impact, knowing they 
had helped transform a young life.

The CHC is a Maryville transitional healthcare facility for
children, ages birth to 21, with complex medical needs. It
provides hospital-to-home support and care for medically 
fragile children and their families so that they can safely 
return home, avoiding unnecessary hospitalizations. 

It works in partnership with the children’s medical team, which
includes doctors, specialists, nurses, therapists and social 

workers from hospitals. Grants received by CHC provide for
physical, massage and music therapies and developmental play.

Family involvement is essential at CHC. Support services such
as parent education, respite care and counseling empower
families to navigate the challenges of caring for a medically
fragile child. Additionally, the CHC staff provides thorough
training to families and caregivers on using specialized
equipment, which is then sent home with the child upon
discharge.

CHC is making a lasting impact on the lives of children and
families, empowering every child to thrive despite the
challenges they face and ensuring they receive the care,
support and resources they need.



Ten women successfully completed the Chicago
Parent Program series, with eight receiving their
certificate of completion during a graduation
ceremony at the Maryville Crisis Nursery on 
May 24, 2024. 

Four of the women who graduated were from the
Maryville Academy Mother’s Recovery Home
Network. The others are mothers who have used the
Crisis Nursery.

In the photo, Parenting Coach Katrina Ivory, third
from the right, Crisis Nursery Family Advocate
Workers Elane Fields and Caroline Belenske,
second and third from the left, join the graduates. 

The three Maryville staff worked collaboratively to
motivate, encourage and mentor the parents. The
parents at the graduation ceremony became 

National program empowers Maryville 
mothers with essential parenting tools

emotional as they were celebrated and honored for 
their dedication, hard work and commitment to
learning and growing as parents. They shared how
much the certificate means to them.

“I learned different tools to be able to deal with my
children and their behaviors,” said S.M., one of the
mothers who graduated.

The Chicago Parent Program is a national, 
evidence-based program designed to address the 
needs of parents raising children, 2-8 years old, in
underserved communities. 

This training program has improved parenting skills
and confidence while reducing challenging
behaviors in young children. The course is held
twice a week for six weeks. 

MARYVILLE CRISIS NURSERY
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WHERE WE ARE
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CHICAGO
Center for Children
6650 W. Irving Park Road, Chicago, IL. 60634
773-205-3600 | 773-205-3639 Fax

John & Mary Madden Center
Saint Monica Homes
1658 W. Grand Ave., Chicago, IL. 60622
312-491-3500 | 312-491-3501 Fax

Saint Josephine Bakhita Homes
115 N. Parkside Ave., Chicago, IL. 60644
872-250-9720 | 847-294-2788 Fax

Saint Catherine of Siena
2608 W. Addison St., Unit A, Chicago, IL. 60618
872-274-7816| | 872-274-7842 Fax

Maryville Youth Center
5022 W. Madison St., Chicago, IL. 60644
773-261-5330 | 773-261-1523 Fax

Family Behavioral Health Clinics 
(Locations in Bartlett, Chicago and Des Plaines)
Administrative Offices
701 Lee St., Suite 100, Des Plaines, IL. 60016
847-390-3004 | 847-390-3016 Fax

Our Locations

DES PLAINES
Des Plaines Campus
1150 N. River Road, Des Plaines, IL. 60016
847-294-1999 | 847-294-2700 Fax

BARTLETT
Eisenberg Campus
951 W. Bartlett Road, Bartlett, IL. 60103
630-736-7450 | 630-736-7485 Fax

NILES
Charles H. Walsh Sr. Academy
& Career Tech High School
6935 W. Touhy Ave., Niles, IL. 60714
847-390-3020 | Walshacademy.org
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Gifts of Cash 
Beyond gifts of cash, there are many creative ways to
make a gift to benefit Maryville’s children and families -
ways that may also help you.

Gifts of Stock 
Gifts of stock that have been held longer than a year 
are tax deductible for the present fair market value of 
the stock and not subject to capital gain taxes.

Gifts from Retirement Accounts
If you are 70 ½ or older, you may directly transfer your
required minimum distribution or up to $100,000.
Although a tax deduction is not available, the transfer 
will not count as taxable income. 

For more information, please contact Megan Biasco, 
Director of Development, at 847-294-1717 or
biascom@maryvilleacademy.org

Gifts from Donor-Advised Funds 
Donor-advised funds are an excellent resource to
consider when making a gift to us. Call our office to
learn more about the advantages of creating such 
a fund.

Gifts of Life Insurance 
By creating a change of beneficiary form, you can
make the Maryville Academy a full, partial or even
contingent beneficiary of your policy. 

Savings Bond 
Designate that your savings bonds come to the
Maryville Academy through your estate plan. Unlike
family members or others, no taxes will be owed upon
our redemption.

Ways to Give
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We extend our sincere and heartfelt thank you to the entire Maryville community—benefactors, volunteers and employees—
for your friendship, your generous financial contributions, your tireless efforts, your prayers and your dedicated service to the
children and families in Maryville’s care.

Donor Honor Roll Fiscal Year 2024 (July 1, 2023- June 30, 2024)

The Maryville Guardian Society
The Guardian Society is a select
group of generous alumni, friends and
staff committed to advancing
Maryville’s mission through annual
gifts of $1,000 or greater. These gifts
provide Maryville with essential
funding and establish a highly visible
standard of giving for Maryville
supporters to emulate. Maryville is
very grateful for the leadership of its
Guardian Society members who made
gifts which benefit Maryville’s
programs and the children and
families we serve. We are inspired by
their commitment to Maryville and are
honored to list the following Guardian
Society members who made their
contribution between July 1, 2023 and
June 30, 2024.

$25,000-$99,999
Anonymous (1)
Mr. Chris Pesche
Mr. Edward W. Sexton Sr.

$10,000-$24,999
Anonymous (2)
Mr. and Mrs. R. Jeffrey Bruce
Mr. and Mrs. Bert A. Getz Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Michael P. Golden
Mrs. Cathryn M. Hartman and 
Mr. John Hartman
Les and Michelin Lentino
Ronald and Barbara Mambu
Michael and Deanna Munro
Mr. Stephen R. Napleton
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Perille
Mr. Joseph A. Power, Jr.
Mr. Robert J. Schank CFA
Mr. and Mrs. Martin J. Spalding
Mr. and Mrs. Glenn S. Warner

$5,000-$9,999
Anonymous (2)
Mr. Bill Albro
Mrs. Charlotte A. Andres
Mr. and Mrs. David A. Bonoma
Mrs. Mary J. Boyle
Anne W. and David Buffo
Mr. Ron Cacioppo
Mr. Theodore Eckert
Mr. John D. Fitzpatrick
Mr. William T. Fitzpatrick
Mr. and Mrs. John F. Flynn
Michael and Terri Flynn
John J. and Mary Jo George
Ms. Cheryl A. Longhini
Sean and Jo Ellen Madden

Mr. Steven A. Ring and 
Ms. Jennifer A. Gallagher
George and Barbara Rourke
Michael and Cynthia Rourke
Mr. Mark W. Saigh
Peter and Julia Sonneborn
Mrs. Janie M. Walsh
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas E. Werner
Drs. Carolyn and Henry W. 
Wiggins, Jr.

$2,500-$4,999
Anonymous (5)
Mr. and Mrs. Eugene R. Abraham
Mr. Richard J. Adler Sr.
Ms. Megan Biasco
Ms. Angela Bogosh
Mr. and Mrs. Dimitris Bousis
Mr. Thomas J. Boyle
James and Christine Boyle
John and Kim Bredemann
Christopher and Diane Brennan
Marne D. Deithorn
Hon. Richard A. Devine and 
Mrs. Charlene Devine
Christopher and Beth Dunn
Ms. Margaret Ference
Stephen and Frances Fiorentino
Anthony and Joyce Flakus
Dr. Louis J. Glunz III*
Mr. and Mrs. Brian F. Gregory
Richard and Christine Guzior
Mr. Gus Haramaras
Ms. Patricia Herzog
Ms. Barbara C. Hickey
Mr. Dennis Johnsen
Ms. Gertrude C. Johnson
Ms. Amy Kitzmiller and 
Mr. Robert Berrios
John and Kay Kyle
Mr. Daniel Madden
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel O'Brien
Robert Perkaus Jr. and 
Barbara Perkaus
Ms. Agnes L. Piszczek
Mr. and Mrs. John E. Presutti
Linda and Richard Price 
Family Fund
Mrs. Arlette M. Quinn
Mr. Jonathan Reese
Gary and Maureen Sagui
Mr. and Mrs. James F. Shea
Mr. Patrick G. Shea and 
Mrs. Jennifer A. Shea
Michael J. Tobin, M.D.
Andrew and Gail Zych

$1,000-$2,499
Anonymous (7)
Mr. William Abt and Mrs. Marcy Abt
Ms. Elizabeth Avina
Mr. Morgan Banks
Ms. Barbara C. Bennett
Patricia M. Bidwill
Mr. Charles W. Bidwill Jr.
Stephen and Nancy Bloom
Ms. Barbara Bloom Kreml
Ms. Geraldine C. Blumm
Rev. Robert J. Borre
Mr. John F. Calmeyn and 
Mrs. Marjory T. Cleveland
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew J. Carinato
Alderman Mike Charewicz
Mrs. Marjory T. Cleveland and 
Mr. John F. Calmeyn
Mr. Brendan Coolidge
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce Crown
Ms. Colleen Cunningham and 
Mr. Scott Burns
Daniel and Carrie Cusack
Mark and Cheri Daleiden
Mr. and Mrs. Harry L. Dolan
Ms. Julie Donohue
Ms. Kathleen Duncan
Mr. John W. Falsetti and 
Mrs. Rhonda Falsetti
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Fitzsimmons
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Fleming
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Floyd
Mr. and Mrs. William J. Frank
Mr. Ned Franke
Dr. Lea Anne Frost
Ms. Margaret Gallagher
Mr. Curt Coolidge and 
Ms. Elizabeth Gallagher-Coolidge
Mr. Lee P. Golub
Ms. Jessica A. Gray
Ms. Sheilya Hackett-Swan
Breck and Nancy Hanson
Mr. Stanley Hatlas
J. Michael and Barbara Heaton
Ms. Lori Henert
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Herseth
Ms. Pam Hoffelt
Mr. and Mrs. James D. Hughes
Ms. Amy T. Kendal
Mrs. Anne M. Klodd
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas A. Kloempken
Ms. Anne Kolker
Mr. and Mrs. Todd R. Kurisu
Mr. and Mrs. Todd J. Lanscioni
Frank Liskovec
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas A. Loftus
Mr. Joseph A. Longo
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew R. Lotts
Mr. Joseph LoVerde

Ms. Sharon M. Lynch
Joseph and Kieran Lyons
Mrs. Charlene C. Madden
Teresa A. and Paul J. Maganzini
Mr. James M. Mann
Mr. and Mrs. David N. McBride
Ms. Mary F. McDermott
Richard and Paula McGrath
Mark and Eileen McNabola
Ms. Sarah E. Melgarejo
Mr. and Mrs. Paul N. Mitchell
Mr. Daniel R. Murray
Mr. Richard P. Nelson
Mr. and Mrs. Martin J. Noll
Kenneth and Mary Rose Nowak
Mr. Thomas O’Reilly
Mr. Frank M. Pawlak
Michael Philipp and 
Claudette Nowell-Philipp
Mr. Lee R. Pietrowski and 
Mrs. Cynthia J. Pietrowski
Dr. James D. Pollock
Mr. and Mrs. David N. Rahija
Mrs. Rita Rattin
Mr. Thomas F. Reagan
Mr. Elton Rego
Mr. Terrence J. Reilly
Ms. Tina M. Restivo-Hock
Douglas and Margaret Reynolds
Daniel and Debby Roan
Randall and Margaret Roberts
Dr. and Mrs. Lawrence E. Roebel
William and Ellen Rourke
Mr. Patrick Rourke
Mr. Carl F. Ruzicka
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas R. Selcke
Ms. Dana Severinghaus
Ms. Mary Sheridan
Alderwoman Patricia L. Smith
Mr. and Mrs. James K. Toohey
Mr. Joseph Tyson
Mrs. Sarah A. Weiske
Mrs. Lynne M. Weston-Pontikes
Barbara Winans
Ms. Nancy Z. Woulfe

*Deceased

Benefactors 
Many individual donors—alumni,
friends and staff—demonstrate their
belief in Maryville’s mission by
making a financial contribution, or a
gift-in-kind, in support of the
children and families in our care.
We are honored to recognize those
individuals who made a gift of $100
to $999 between July 1, 2023
through June 30, 2024.
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Anonymous (24)
Mr. Thomas W. Abendroth and 
Ms. Terri Mascherin
Russell and Kathleen Abraham
Mr. and Mrs. Richard J. Adler Jr.
Ms. Barbara J. Aeberly
Mr. Nick Alderson
Mr. and Mrs. Peter J. Aleck
Mr. Craig Alexander
Gemma Allen
Mr. and Mrs. Don Alpers
Ms. Anita M. Alvarez
Mrs. Jennifer Ananevicz
Ms. Teri Archam
Mr. and Mrs. James Archer
Robena Armia
Ms. Shamira Atancuri
Ms. Tracey Avis
Mrs. Marcia J. Barba
Mr. and Mrs. Anthony Barrett
Ms. Susan Barry
Mr. Richard Bartolozzi
Ms. Joan Batchen
Mr. and Mrs. David D. Baumruck
Mr. James J. Beatty
Karen and Joe Behles
Mr. John Bell
Mr. and Mrs. Donald E. Benson
Mary and Mark Bertane
Claire Biasco
Ms. Jennifer Bienko
Ms. Elizabeth Bisaccia
Frederick and Sally Blesi
Margaret and Robert Bojan
Ms. Jo M. Bonell
Thomas and Janice Bonilla
Mr. Matthew Boyle
Mr. Bill Brady
Mr. Joseph Brady
Mr. Thomas A. Braun
Ms. Iris Brenk
Dr. Timothy Bresnahan and 
Mrs. Sharon Bresnahan
Ms. Jeanne Brock
Mr. and Mrs. Fred M. Broda
Mr. Ray E. Broderdorf and 
Ms. Maria T. Miramontes
Mr. and Mrs. David V. Brueggen
Ms. Anne Marie L. Brunner
Peggy and Stanley Brzezinski
Mr. Thomas Buffo
Mr. and Mrs. Michael W. Bugajski
Mr. and Mrs. Michael M. Burns
Mr. James Cacioppo
Geri Campbell
Ms. Marsha Capodanno
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Carl
Mr. and Mrs. Phillip A. Carrigan
Mr. and Mrs. Noe Carrizales
Ms. Anna Casali
Ms. Anne Theresa Cash
Ms. Mary Cash
Mrs. Constance Castellucci
Ms. Dolores A. Cavenaugh
Robert and Linda Cerniglia
Mr. and Ms. John Cerretani
Ms. Candice Chacon
Gloria Chen, D.D.S.
Ms. Sabrina Clark

Susan and Dean Clark
Mr. William Clark
Mr. William J. Cleary III
Ms. Rosemarie Clohisy
Mr. Terrence N. Cobry
Kevin and Maureen Cogan
Judge Neil Cohen
Ms. Andrea C. Cohen-Agrimonti
Ms. Shirley Coleman
Mr. Frank S. Collura
Mr. Patrick J. Condon
Mrs. Josephine C. Conlon and 
Mr. Jerome W. Conlon
Ms. Sheila Carey Connolly
Mr. John F. Conroy
Maeva and Ronald Cook
Mr. Philip E. Cook and 
Diane D. Cook
Ms. Ellen Corcoran
Mr. and Mrs. John P. Cosgrove
Mrs. Marilyn J. Cotteleer
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy J. Cotter
Mr. Kristopher D. Couch
Ms. Ann M. Craig
Ms. Karen A. Crotty
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Cuccinotto
Mrs. John J. Cull
Mr. and Ms. Bill Cullen
Mr. John J. Czaja
Mr. and Mrs. Edwin P. Czopek
Mrs. Ellen L. Dalton
Mr. Patrick M. Daly
Mr. Anthony Daniels-Halisi
Ms. Amber Decarlo
Ms. Betty DeCarlo
Mr. W. T. Decicco and 
M. E. Decicco
James and Nancy DeCorrevont
Ms. Teresa Deieso
Mr. and Mrs. Dan J. Delanty
Ms. Alexis A. Derrow
Ms. Colleen C. Detjen and 
Mr. Matthew Hopkins
Ms. Joanne Deuter
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy P. Devine
Mr. and Mrs. William A. Dexter
Ms. Bianka Diaz
Mr. Aydin Dincer and 
Mrs. Diane Dincer-Ubl
Kevin and Irene Dineen
Mrs. Rita DiVito
Ms. Lisa Dobie Froelich
Mr. James R. Doherty and 
Mrs. Kelly S. Doherty
Ms. Rose Marie Domeny
Kathy Donahuecoia
Mr. and Mrs. Steven J. Donnelly
Ms. Dorothy K. Downey-Manow 
and Mr. Allan G. Manow
Mr. Donald C. Draganski and 
Mrs. Antje Draganski
Mrs. Laura A. Dresler
Ms. Lisa DuBrock
Maria and Roman Dubycky
Ms. Maria Dudgeon
Mr. Gary A. Durante
Mr. and Mrs. Ray A. Dybala
Ms. Hillary Ebach and 
Mr. Matthew Ebach

Ms. Kelly Edwards
Mr. and Mrs. Shane Edwards
Ms. Mary Eggert
Ms. Susan Eickhoff
Jerry and Laura Elkins
Ms. Kathleen K. Erkman
Joaquin and Rose Espejo
Ms. Carol M. Eubanks
Ms. Barbara Evans
Mr. and Ms. Jeffrey Evans
Ms. Margaret Ewing
Ms. Susan Fagan
Thomas J. Fahey M.D.
Kenneth and Brigitte Fedesna
Ms. Anne Feely
Ms. Valerie M. Fielitz
Paul and Marie Fischl
Pamela and Stephen Fitzell
Ms. Jacqueline Fitzgerald
Ms. Tricia Fitzgerald
Mr. and Mrs. Larkin S. Flanagan
Ms. Susann Folsome
Ms. Doresa Foots
Mr. Donald J. Forlani and 
Mrs. Gail Forlani
Mr. Tim Fox Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Eugene F. Fregetto
Mr. Albert Friedman and 
Mrs. Susie Friedman
Ms. Martha Frydl
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel R. Fusco
Mr. and Mrs. John E. Futrell
Mrs. Claire Gadbois
Mr. Robert J. Gainer
Ms. Joyce Gallagher
Mr. Alex Garay
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond J. Garcelon
Mr. Vito J. Gargano
Mr. Ryan Garino and 
Ms. Beth Garino
Mr. and Mrs. Derek Garnjost
Frank and Ann Gaughan
Hon. Vincent M. Gaughan
Mr. Jeffrey Geldermann
Paul and Marilyn Gerth
Ms. Sandra W. Girard
Mr. David Giron
Mr. and Mrs. Edward S. Gleason
Mr. Patrick Gleason
Mr. and Mrs. William P. Gleason
Ms. Deborah Golden
Greg and Diana Gondek
Ms. Ann M. Gorecki
Mr. and Mrs. Robert A. Gorzynski
Mr. and Mrs. Roger J. Grabowski
Rev. James N. Grace
Ms. Alessandra Grant
Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Graves
Mr. Francis J. Greb
Ms. Kathy Gudonis
Mr. John Hackett
Mr. and Mrs. Karl Hajdu
Ms. Evelyne A. Hallberg
Mr. and Mrs. Brian J. Halpin
Mr. Scott Hammond
Mr. Donald R. Hand and 
Mrs. Audrey Hand
Mr. Emil J. Hanner
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas W. Harrigan III

Ms. Mary Pat Harris
Mr. and Mrs. Sean Heffernan
Ms. Maureen Hellwig
Ms. Thelma Hemphill
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Heniff
Mr. Mike Henson
Mr. and Mrs. Leo C. Herz
Pat Herzog
Mrs. Mary C. Hie
Kenneth and Maryann Hills
Ms. Karen Hirsch
Donald and Sandra Hoffman
Ms. Kathy Hoffman
Mr. James P. Hofner
Dr. Janet Horton
John and Lorraine Hozian
Mr. John Huff
Mr. and Mrs. David A. Hughes
Mr. and Mrs. James P. Hults
Jane and William Huml
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas E. Hurd
Mr. George Ifantis
Glenn and Rita Isringhaus
Mrs. Nancy W. Jacobs
Ms. Julie R. Jacques
Brian James
Mrs. Rita A. Janiszewski
Mrs. Mary G. Jegen
Mr. Gordon E. Jennings
Mr. and Mrs. John J. Jiganti
Michelle and Burt Jimenez
Ms. Joanne Johnson
Ms. Susan S. Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis J. Johnston
Mrs. Mary Lou Johnston
Ms. Gloria Jones
Dr. Jacqueline A. Jordan and 
Mr. Douglas Chang
Mr. Norman B. Joyce
Dr. Karen R. Judy and
Mr. Michael Foley
Michael and Eileen Kaczmarek
Ms. Joy J. Kadlecik
Ms. Mary K. Kaess
Ms. Janice Kaplan
Mr. Samuel A. Kavathas
Mr. Joseph D. Keenan, III and 
Mrs. Sally Keenan
Mr. and Mrs. James H. Kelley
Representative Michael J. Kelly
Mr. and Mrs. Walter M. Kelly Jr.
John and Mary Ann Kenesey
Margaret and James Kenny
Ms. Michele Kenyon
Sr. Marise Kessler
Mr. John M. Kiener
Mrs. Patrice Kimble
John and Diane Kirschner
Mr. and Mrs. John A. Klages
Peggy and Richard Kleine
Ms. Kristin Klimek
Mr. and Mrs. Paul H. Koepke
Ms. Silvia Kosovich
Samantha Koutnik
Ms. Teresa Koutnik
Ms. Daniela F. Krivak
Mr. Carl Krzystofczyk
Ms. Debra Kuhlmey
Ms. Caroline Kullberg Godellas
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Mr. and Mrs. Gregory F. Kunysz
Mr. E. Christopher Lacey and 
Ms. Kim Pepe
Mr. James LaFayette
Mr. William C. Lahey
Patricia and Jude Lai
Donna and Todd Laidlaw
Mr. Thomas Lamb
Mr. Brannon E. Lambert and 
Ms. Dawn Marsillo
Ms. Carla K. Lambrechts
Ms. Cheryl Lamm
Mark and Vivienne Lato
Mrs. Lisa E. Lauren
Dr. Bill Lauth and 
Mrs. Cathi Lauth
Selena Lee
Mrs. Mary Helen Leitzinger
John and Margaret Lemker
Mr. and Mrs. John T. Lenahan
Joyce and Ted Lenart
Ms. Denisse Leon
Mr. Steve Levin
Mr. Thaddeus J. Lipinski
Archie Listenbee
Joseph and Kristine Locallo
Ms. Patricia Lockwood
Mr. Patrick Loftus
Ms. April Lohr
Mrs. Margaret M. Lombardo and 
Mr. Steve Lombardo
Ms. Lisa Lonigro
Mr. Daniel Lotts
Mr. Chris Love
Ms. Kelly Lovewell
Mr. Richard Ludwig and 
Hon. Gloria J. Ludwig
Mr. and Mrs. A. Lawrence Lund III
Louis and Mary Lusignan
Mr. Charles E. Lynch Jr.
Ms. Nancy MacIntosh
Mr. Dave MacKenzie
Elizabeth and Mike Magliano
Mr. and Mrs. John M. Maher
Ms. Madison Maher
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas C. Malia
Ms. Mary Ann Mallahan
Charles and Rosemary Manix
Mr. and Mrs. Robert S. Marks
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas D. Marsh
Mrs. Elizabeth A. Masley
Hon. Veronica B. Mathein
Mr. and Mrs. Robert McCann
Edward and Ericka McCarthy
Patrick and Gretchen McCaskey
Ms. Mary McCool
Dr. and Mrs. Michael J. McCormack
Mr. Brian R. McCormick
Mr. Thomas J. McCormick
Ms. Susan J. McDunn
Terence and Jane McElroy
Michael and Barbara McGee
Mr. Michael McGovern
Ms. Christina McGowan
Mr. Stephen M. McInnes
Ms. Grace McNamara
Ms. Joan M. McNamara
Mr. William C. McNamara
Ms. Moisette S. McNerney

Ms. Kelly M. McPartlin
Ms. Susan McPartlin
Mr. and Mrs. Michael S. McPhilliamy
Dr. and Mrs. Daniel J. McQuillan
Ms. Cybil Meachem
Mr. and Mrs. James Meenan
Mr. Robbie Mehrholz
Drs. Ralph and Dianella Menezes
Mr. and Mrs. Edward J. Mertes
Mr. Lawrence T. Miller and 
Ms. Mary M. Miller
Ms. Sharon Minarik
Mr. Ken Mine
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas J. Moran
Allen Moye
Matthew Mueller
Ms. Marilyn A. Mulcahy and 
Mr. Warren Lischett
John and Diane Mulkerin
Ms. Debbie Mulroy
Ms. Dorinne Murphy
Mr. Patrick T. Murphy
Mr. Marty Murray
Mr. and Mrs. James O. Murtaugh
Mrs. Nancy Myers
Mr. and Ms. Thomas Myers
Ms. Marya T. Nega
Ms. Marlyn Negron
Ms. Maribel Neubauer
Dr. Martin Neumann
Ms. Esther Nichol
Mr. and Mrs. William T. Nicholson
Mr. and Mrs. Edward C. Normandt
Ms. Mary A. Noven
Mr. Arnold Nowinski
Sean and Jorhonda O'Brien
Mr. and Mrs. Richard L. O'Connell
Mr. and Mrs. Michael T. O'Gara
Ms. Bridget O'Keefe
Mrs. Joan O'Keefe
Teresa and Arturo Olivera
Mary and James O'Malley
Mr. Michael O'Malley
Mr. Richard O'Malley
Mr. John K. Omischl
Ms. Jane Pacelli
Mr. and Mrs. Leonard Palicki
Joseph and Betsy Paquin
Mr. Angelo Parato and 
Ms. Ashley Parato
Dr. and Mrs. Richard A. Partyka
James Pastor
Milan and Mary Pat Pastuovic
Mr. Arthur L. Patek and 
Mrs. Mary Patek
Ms. Janice L. Patocka
Mr. Matthew Perille
Stephen and Tamara Perille
Mr. and Mrs. John R. Perkaus
Mr. Pasquale Perrone
Mr. Scott W. Petersen and 
Mrs. Donna V. Petersen
Mr. and Ms. Daniel Peterson
Ms. Loretta A. Peterson
Mr. and Mrs. G. Donald Pettway
Ms. Katherine Pfeiffer
Ms. Jeanne P. Phillips
Larry and Shelley Pilon
Mr. Brian Ploof

Ms. Rosanne Plotkin
Ms. Donna K. Poppe
Mr. Wayne R. Porod and 
Mrs. Rosemarie Porod
John and Lynn Potter
Ms. Cynthia M. Powers
Gerald and Colleen Prendergast
Fr. Richard J. Prendergast
Rev. James Presta
Mr. David J. Pritchard
Mrs. Mary Pritchard
Mr. Ray E. Pritchard and 
Mrs. June Pritchard
Mr. Bo Provolov
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Prueser
Ms. Maureen H. Pulia
Mr. Robert Quinn
Mr. Phillip M. Racette
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Raffe
Mr. John P. Raftery
Mr. Gregory W. Rataj
Mr. Albert P. Raya Jr.
Ms. Nina Rayburn
Ms. Anna T. Razes
Ms. Patricia L. Reband
Mr. and Mrs. Allan G. Reisberg
Virginia and Don Reisner
Judith and Jim Reppell
Mr. and Mrs. Mario P. Retondo
Mr. and Mrs. David Reyes
Mr. Edward Reynolds
Mr. James C. Rhodes
Mark and Michelle Riemer
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Ritzenthaler
Mr. Luis Rivas Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas J. Rodell
Mr. and Mrs. Richard J. Roller
Ms. Deborah Ross
Mr. Ryan R. Rossi
Mr. Daniel J. Roth
Mr. Tim Rowan
Ms. Lisa Rozo
Ms. Norine Rudnicki
Ms. Janet Rusniak
Ms. Julie Rusniak
Ms. Kathleen M. Rusniak
Ms. Kathy Rusniak
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Rybarczyk
Amina Said
Ms. Delia Sanchez and 
Mr. Mario A. Facundo
Mr. Michael O. Santos
Mrs. Janet B. Scarpelli
Ms. Kristina Z. Schalk
Mr. Frank E. Schmitz and 
Mrs. Hilary E. Schmitz
Mr. John Schoenberger
Mr. Robert J. Schrader
Mr. and Mrs. Albert J. 
Schrautemyer Jr.
Mr. Norman P. Schroeder
Mrs. Barbara L. Schuetz
Mr. Thomas Schufreider
Mr. Donnell J. Schwarz
Ms. Cristina Serrano
Mr. William D. Severin Jr.
Rev. Michael Shanahan
Ms. Maria A. Sharkey
Gordon and Rosemary Sheahen

Mr. and Mrs. William S. Sheriff Jr.
Ms. Judith M. Shine
Mrs. Marilyn Shipley
Mr. and Mrs. Robert D. Siffermann
Jerry and Barbara Silbert
Ms. Carole A. Slavens
Ms. Balbina Smalarz
Mrs. Evelyn C. Smith
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence R. Smith
Mr. and Mrs. Robert E. Smuk
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Smuk
Ms. and Mr. Karen Snow
Mr. William So
Mr. Ronald Sodini Jr.
Karolina Sojka
Mr. Frank H. Sommerfeld III
Ms. Patricia Spadoni
James and Patricia Spannagel
Mr. Robert Spelman
Ms. Gina Spencer
Mr. and Ms. Ross Sprovieri
Ms. Sally S. Staff
Mr. Mike Stangel
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Stanley
Dolores M. and Paul Stanton
Dr. Winifred Stariha
Ms. Eileen Steffel
Mr. Michael P. Steinbarth
Ms. Kathleen Stevens
Ms. Karen S. Strabel
Dr. James J. Strzyz
Mr. Thomas P. Styczenski
Ms. Anne Suh
Michael and Mary Sullivan
Michael and Suzanne Sullivan
Mr. Glenn A. Swan Sr.
Mrs. Patricia E. Swensen
Mr. and Mrs. John C. Swiderski
Edmund Sylvester
Ms. Kathy Tammes
Mr. John T. Theis
Ms. Roxanne Thompson
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas R. Tisa
Dr. Carl B. Toren and 
Mrs. Margaret A. Toren
Mr. and Mrs. Jamie Trapp
Mr. Timothy N. Troy
Mr. Russ Tucker
Mr. and Mrs. Matt Tushman
Ms. Nicole Vahl
Mr. and Mrs. Michael J. 
Van Slambrouck
Miguel and Graciela Vargas
David and Sue Velez
Msgr. Kenneth J. Velo
Mary and Donald Vogel
Dinh N. Vu
Mr. Kenneth J. Wadas
Mr. William C. Waddell
Mr. Terrence Walden
Mrs. Virginia L. Walker
Ms. Elizabeth A. Wallace and 
Mr. Ronald G. Gostek
Mr. Michael J. Wallisch and 
Ms. Naomi Campbell-Wallisch
Ms. Kathleen A. Walsh
Alderman Mark Walsten
Ms. Amy Wardzala
Mr. and Mrs. Richard M. Waris
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Organizations 
We are grateful to the many
corporations, foundations,
religious organizations, churches,
businesses, trusts and community
groups who support Maryville
through grants, gifts and gifts-in-
kind. As key stakeholders in our
community, these donors
recognize the value of partnering
with children and family-focused
agencies, such as Maryville, to
make a lasting impact on society.
We are pleased to list the
following organizations that made
gifts of $100 or greater to
Maryville between July 1, 2023
through June 30, 2024.

Anonymous (4)
@properties
A-1 Mechanical Services, Inc.
Abt Electronics & Appliances
Ace Hardware
Adreani Foundation
Adrian Dominican Sisters
Advocate Aurora Health Inc.
Advocate Lutheran General
Hospital
Akerman LLP
Albro Land Corporation
All Saints Parish
Alliant Insurance Services, Inc.
American Endowment Foundation
American Family Mutual
Insurance
American Legion Auxiliary 9th
District
Andrew and Alice Fischer
Charitable Trust
Aquatic Eco Systems
Management, Inc.
Argon Electric Company
Ascension Holy Family
Ayco Charitable Foundation

Bank of America
Bernie's Book Bank
Best Jewelry and Handbags
Beverly Country Club
Big Shoulders Digital Video Products
Biltmore Country Club
Black Law Librarians
Bolingbrook Golf Club
Bredemann Toyota
Bright Horizons Foundation for Children
Bruce Foundation
Bull Valley Golf Club
Burke Beverage, Inc.
Busey Bank
Butterfield Country Club
C. Louis Meyer Family Foundation
Call Us First
Capital One Services, LLC
Cardz for Kidz
Casa Italia Inc
Castaways Foundation
Catholic Charities
CC's Wish List
Chicago Bears Football Club, Inc.
Chicago Bulls
Chicago Highlands Club
Chicago Police Department - 9th District
Chicago Police Department - 10th District
Chicago Police Department - 16th District
Chicago Police Department - 18th District
Chicago Police Department - 25th District
Chicago Red Stars
Chicago White Sox
Chicago Wolves Hockey Team
Chicago Zoological Society
Christopher Dunn & Associates LLC
City of Des Plaines
CJBS, LLC
Cog Hill Golf & Country Club
Colley Elevator Co.
Colonial Funeral Home
Cooper's Hawk Winery & Restaurants
Corpus Christi Catholic Church
Costco Wholesale Corporation
Crane and Norcross, LLC
Cull Family Foundation
Cyber Grants
D & A Services
dd's DISCOUNTS
Des Plaines Chamber of 
Commerce & Industry
Des Plaines Materials & Supply
Dirk Anderson Sales
Donald Ross Sportswear
Dr. Raffi Leblebijian and Associates
Durante Funeral Group
E & E Golf Ventures LLC
Ebinger Elementary School
Ed Block Courage Award Foundation, Inc.
Edmond and Alice Opler Foundation
Edward and Wanda Jordan Family 
Foundation
Edward H. Menzer Family Trust
Elizabeth Morse Genius Charitable Trust
Embassy Suites Hotel-Chicago Downtown
Emerson
Enchanted Backpack
Enterprise Holdings Foundation
Evanston Golf Club

Mr. Thomas J. Washburn
Ms. Mary Wave
Ms. Darlene J. Weber
Mr. Brian T. Welsh
Mr. Patrick Welsh
Hon. Jesse White
James and Barbara Williams
Mr. Ralph J. Williams III
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph A. Wilson
Mr. Carl R. Winger
Mr. Steven W. Witz
Ms. Donna Wolf
Chris and Nikki Wozniczka
Mr. Francis P. Wren and 
Mrs. Elizabeth M. Wren
Mr. and Mrs. William J. Yaeger
Mr. James Young
Mrs. Colleen F. Yudell
Barbara M. Zak
Gerry and Pat Zeller
Mr. and Mrs. Frank J. Ziegler
Mrs. Elzbieta Zientarski
Mrs. Sophia Zuganelis

Factor Law
Field Museum
Fogo De Chao
George M. Eisenberg Foundation for
Charities
Globe Corporation
Golf Maine Park District
Graphic Printing Solutions LLC
Hanover Township Mental Health Board
Harborside International Golf Center
Harry S. Black and Allon Fuller Fund, 
Bank of America, N.A., Trustee
Helen Brach Foundation
Henry and Sara Sheehan Foundation
Horton Chiropractic, Ltd
Identity Solutions Experts
Idlewild Country Club
Illinois Club for Catholic Women
Illinois Department of Children & 
Family Services
Illinois Department of Human Services
Illinois Sports Facilities Authority
Indivisible NWIL
Ivanhoe Club
J. F. Flynn Building LLC.
JK Equities LLC
JoAnn Fabrics
John Q. O'Donnell Interests
Kelli Joy O'Laughlin Memorial Foundation
Kemper Lakes Golf Club
Kirkland & Ellis LLP
Kiwanis Club of Glenview-Northbrook
Kiwanis Club of Lake View
La Preferida, Inc.
Lake Forest Knights of Columbus 
Charities Inc.
Lavin Family Foundation
Lemons of Love
Lentino Enterprises, Inc.
Lettuce Entertain You Enterprises, Inc.
Liberty Machinery Company
Loyola Academy
M. Holland Company
Magellan Development Group LLC
Maine Township
Makray Memorial Golf Club
Maplewood Hotel
Mary Lou Downs Foundation
Maryville Alumni Association
Maryville Foundation
MD Ventures Medical Spa
Medinah Country Club
Medora Council #1648 of the 
Royal Arcanum
Merit Club
Mesirow Financial
Misano Salon
Mistwood Golf Club
MKB Architects, LLC
Morgan Stanley Gift Fund
Mount Sinai Hospital Medical Center
Napleton Automotive Group
NASCAR Chicago Street Race
National Christian Foundation
National Financial Services, LLC
Niles Township District for Special 
Education #807
Norcon Inc.

Northern Trust Charitable Giving Program
Northmoor Country Club
Northwest Community Hospital
Oak Park Country Club
Oberweiler Foundation
Offshore Rooftop
Olympia Fields Country Club
Onwentsia Club
Oppenheimer & Co. Inc.
O’Reilly Family Giving Fund
Ostrander Construction Inc.
Our Lady of Perpetual Help
Our Lady of the Lakes Parish
Our Lady of the Woods
Pajeau Children's Foundation
Performance Gear Systems Inc.
Pesche's Flowers
PGA of America Illinois Section Inc.
PING
Prayer Shawl Ministry
PrismHR, Inc.
Promega Corporation
ProVAR Technologies
Providence St. Mel School
PRP Wine International
Quilt Connection
R.C. Wahl Jewelers
R4 Services, Inc.
Randa Apparel & Accessories
Renaissance Charitable Foundation Inc.
Republic Bank
Reyes Coca-Cola
Richard A. Perritt Charitable Foundation
River Forest Country Club
Rivers Casino
Riverside Investment & Development
Roadrunner Dawes Transportation
RPM Energy Solutions LLC
Saint Edna Catholic Church
Saint Isaac Jogues Church
Saint Martha Church
Saint Zachary Parish
Samuel Weinstein Family Foundation
Scandinavian Ski and 
Snowboard Shop
Schaumburg Boomers
School Sisters of St. Francis
SEL Chicago
Shrine of Our Lady of Guadalupe
Signature Bank
Sisters of The Holy Family of Nazareth -
USA, Inc.
Sisters of The Living Word
Sisters of the Resurrection - Immaculate
Conception Province
Skokie Country Club
Sky on Nine
SMART Golf & Fitness Instruction, Inc.
Sons and Daughters of Italy In America
St. Catherine Laboure Church
St. James Parish
St. Mary of the Woods School
St. Paul Chong Hasang Korean 
Catholic Mission
St. Zachary Church
Stack Family Foundation
Stan Hatlas Agency Inc
Staybridge Suites Holiday Inn Chicago
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Maryville Loyal Donors
The following donors have
exhibited wonderful faithfulness
to the children and families of
Maryville by making an annual
gift for a minimum of 15
consecutive years. These
individuals and organizations
have steadfastly stood by their
belief that every child should be
empowered to reach their fullest
potential. Maryville is deeply
grateful for their unwavering
faith in the children of Maryville

O'Hare Airport
Stephen T. Sexton Memorial
Foundation
Stonewall Orchard Golf Club
Storm 14U Black
Sunset Ridge Country Club
Sunstar Americas Inc.
Taft Freshman Academy
TD Ameritrade Clearing, Inc.
The Chicago Community Trust
The Club at Strawberry Creek
The Dolan Family Foundation
The Edge Volleyball Club
The Glen Club
The Globe Foundation
The Joffrey Ballet Chicago
The John Buck Company Foundation
The Langham Chicago
The Law Firm of Wendy R. 
Morgan, Ltd.
The New Roseland Community
Hospital
The Power Family Foundation
The Prime Group, Inc.
The Service Club of Chicago
The Women's Center of Greater
Chicagoland
Theodore Eckert Foundation
Tito's Vodka
Tow Trucks for Tots
Toyota Dealer Match Program
Tyson Foods
Union Pacific Foundation
United Way of Greater Atlanta
University of Illinois Chicago
Veritas Technologies
Vienna Beef LTD.
Wadsworth Golf Charities Foundation
Wedbush Securities Inc.
Westlake Health Foundation
WestRock Company
Wheaton Franciscan Sisters
Whole Foods
Wight & Company
Wildcat Golf Academy
William Blair & Company, LLC
Willow Crest Golf Club
Wilson Sporting Goods
World Property Management
Yass Foundation for Education
Young, Black & Lit
Zemskys
Zero Friction LLC

Anonymous (13)
Mr. Richard J. Adler Sr.
Adreani Foundation
Mrs. Ilda Arcari
Mr. and Mrs. Paul J. Baujan
Mr. and Mrs. David Baumruck
Mr. and Mrs. Donald E. Benson
Mr. and Mrs. Robert E. Bergeron
Mr. and Mrs. Albert H. Bolger
Mr. and Mrs. Dimitris Bousis
Mrs. Mary J. Boyle
Mr. and Mrs. Fred M. Broda
Mr. Ray E. Broderdorf and 
Ms. Maria T. Miramontes
Mr. and Mrs. R. Jeffrey Bruce
Bruce Foundation
Mr. James P. Caputo
Mario and Rose Caruso
Castaways Foundation
Catholic Charities
Mr. and Mrs. Dean E. Clark
Ms. Sheila Carey Connolly
Jack Conroy
Linda A. Cull
Mr. and Mrs. Frank J. Cullen
Mr. Aydin Dincer and 
Mrs. Diane Dincer-Ubl
Mr. and Mrs. Donald C. Draganski
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Dressel
Mr. and Mrs. Russell B. Everhart
Mr. Daniel J. Falls
Mr. Patrick F. Flaherty
Mr. and Mrs. Anthony J. Flakus
Mr. and Mrs. Larkin S. Flanagan
Stephanie and Jack Flynn
Mr. and Mrs. Donald J. Forlani
Mr. Steven E. Gaffney
Hon. Vincent M. Gaughan
George M. Eisenberg Foundation 
for Charities
Mr. and Mrs. Paul O. Gerth
GHP Group, Inc.
Louis J. Glunz*
Mr. and Mrs. Michael P. Golden
Mr. and Mrs. Brian F. Gregory
Hanover Township Mental 
Health Board
Ms. Mary Pat Harris
Mrs. Joyce E. Hart
Mr. and Mrs. J. Michael Heaton
Mr. Jerome V. Heidlauf
Helen Brach Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Heniff
Ms. Cheryl M. Heyden*
Mr. and Mrs. Donald J. Hoffman
Illinois Department of Human Services
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory S. Irving
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph D. Keenan, III
Mr. and Mrs. John W. Kenesey
Sr. Marise Kessler
Mr. Richard E. Kleine and 
Mrs. Peggy E. Kleine
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas A. Kloempken
Ms. Daniela F. Krivak
Mr. and Mrs. John G. Kyle Sr.
Mrs. Arline I. Lanckhoff
Michelin and Les Lentino
Mr. Thaddeus J. Lipinski
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew R. Lotts
Mr. and Mrs. James Lundy

Joseph and Kieran Lyons
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Maday
Mrs. Charlene C. Madden
Mr. John P. Madden*
Mr. and Mrs. Sean M. Madden
Ronald and Barbara Mambu
Mr. and Mrs. Charles E. Manix
Mr. James M. Mann
Mary Lou Downs Foundation
Dr. and Mrs. Michael J. McCormack
Mrs. Elsie L. McElligott
Mr. and Mrs. Terence P. McElroy
Mr. and Mrs. Michael McFadden
Mr. and Mrs. William J. McNally
Sara J. Melford
The Stephen T. Sexton Memorial 
Foundation
Mrs. Clifford H. Miller
Mr. and Mrs. Mark R. Muench
Mr. and Mrs. Michael J. Munro
Mrs. Joan O’Keefe
Mr. and Mrs. John Olson
Mr. Edward D. Orr
Mr. Frank M. Pawlak
Mr. and Mrs. Robert P. Perkaus, Jr.
Mr. Pasquale Perrone
Mr. and Mrs. G. Donald Pettway
Ms. Agnes L. Piszczek
Mrs. Arlette M. Quinn
Mr. Edward W. Rechner
Mr. and Mrs. Allan G. Reisberg
Renzo Dairy
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Reynolds
Riccio Construction Corp.
Mr. and Mrs. Mark J. Riemer
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas J. Rodell
Mr. James M. Rohrbach and 
Ms. Paula Kout
Mr. and Mrs. George W. Rourke
Mr. and Mrs. Michael P. Rourke
Mr. and Mrs. William J. Rourke
Dr. and Mrs. Timothy J. Rydel
Samuel Weinstein Family Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Alan E. Samuelson
Mr. and Mrs. Albert J. Schrautemyer Jr.
Edward W. Sexton
Mr. and Mrs. James F. Shea
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick G. Shea
Mr. and Mrs. Robert D. Siffermann
Renee C. Skora
Ms. Margaret J. Smielewski
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Smuk
Mr. Frank H. Sommerfeld III
Mr. and Mrs. Peter C. Sonneborn
Mrs. Mary G. Steffen
Michael and Suzanne Sullivan
Mr. and Mrs. Paul J. Svendsen
Patricia E. Swensen
Mr. John C. Tierney
Hon. Michael P. Toomin*
Mr. and Mrs. James H. Traughber
Mr. Joseph F. Turk
Mr. Gerri M. Urbanek
Mr. Terrence Walden
Mr. John E. Wallace
Thomas and Carol Walsh
Ms. Mary L. Walz
Samuel Weinstein Family Foundation
Mrs. Louise Wisser
Ms. Nancy Z. Woulfe

The Zucaro Family Foundation, Inc.

*Deceased
Estate Gifts 
For over 140 years, estate gifts have
had a significant impact on Maryville.
Listed below are the estate gifts
received in fiscal year 2024. We are
sincerely grateful to these donors
and their families, not only for
sharing their generosity with the
children of Maryville, but for sharing
their values and vision with Maryville
through their giving.

Anonymous (1)
Laura Enright Trust
Patricia R. Gallagher Trust
Sherry A. Kloeppel Scholarship Trust
Estate of John P. Madden
John J. Mammoser Trust

The Visionary Society 
Maryville extends a sincere thank
you to the members of the Visionary
Society for providing a gift of a
lifetime. Visionary Society members
have included Maryville in their wills,
trusts, or estates in order to help
ensure that the children of Maryville
today will be empowered to reach
their fullest potential tomorrow.

Anonymous (3)
Agnes L. Piszczek
Catholic Charities
Mr. and Mrs. Leo J. Cattoni
Mr. and Mrs. Eddy Cline
Ms. Kathleen M. Egan
Mr. Robert Ferris
Mr. and Mrs. Michael P. Golden
Ms. Margaret M. Healy
Ms. Carol T. Kilduff
Mrs. Rita C. Kwasegroch
Mr. Andrew R. Lotts and Dr. Wendy Lotts
Mr. and Mrs. Sean M. Madden
Mr. and Mrs. Michael J. Munro
Mr. Phillip M. Racette
Mr. and Mrs. George W. Rourke
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick G. Shea
Mr. Henry Smogolski
Mrs. Harriet K. Swider
Mr. Joseph F. Turk
Mr. Terrence Walden

To become a member of the Visionary
Society or for more information, please
contact Megan Biasco at 847-294-1717
or Biascom@maryvilleacademy.org.

Although every effort has been made to
ensure the accuracy and completeness
of these listings, we realize that errors
may have occurred. If your name has
been omitted, misspelled, or incorrectly
listed, please accept our sincere
apologies, and notify us of the
discrepancy so that we may correct our
records. Please contact us at
development@maryvilleacademy.org or
847-294-1982.22



Our Boards
Board of Directors 
Hon. Richard A. Devine, Chair 
Sean Madden, Vice Chair 
Andrew R. Lotts, Treasurer 
David A. Bonoma, Secretary 
Elizabeth Gallagher Coolidge 
Ed Cooper 
William T. Fitzpatrick 
Denisse Leon 
Michael S. McPhilliamy 
Michael J. Munro 
Peggy J. Osterman 
Agnes L. Piszczek 
Most Rev. George J. Rassas 
George W. Rourke 
Michael P. Rourke
Patrick G. Shea 
Rick Velasquez 
Sr. Donna Marie Wolowicki, C.R.

Executive Director 
Sr. Catherine M. Ryan, O.S.F.

Associate Executive
Directors 
Nina C. Aliprandi 
Evelyn Smith 

Chief Administrative Officer &
Director of Employee
Relations 
Teresa A. Maganzini 

Chief Financial Officer 
Amy Kitzmiller 

Chief Development Officer 
Megan Biasco

Educational Services Director
Dr. Ann Craig, Ed.D.

Administrator of Community
Services
Fred Smith

Jovenes Adelante Program
Director
Consuelo Cano

Chief Information Officer
John Falsetti

Associate Board 
Tom Biasco 
Mathew Boyle 
William Boyle 
Megan Gagliardo 
Michael Gagliardo 
Ed Guediguian 
Dan Lotts 
Will Reynolds 

Alumni Advisory Council 
Abdullah Aziz 
John Brdecka 
Domingo Feliciano 
Aaron Hicks 
Dove Holecek 
Belinda Lofton 
Joanna Miriam 
Elve Mitchell 
Susan Regan-Cloutier 
Erin Wang 
Terence White 
Vachel White
Jim Yolich 

Crisis Nursery 
Advisory Council 
Judy Fregetto 
John Huff 
Mary K. Kaess, LCSW, ACSW
Chris Perille 
Pam Perkaus 
Aileen Robinson

Walsh Academy 
Advisory Council 
Alyson Beucler 
Debbie Buelow 
Beth Dunn
Christopher Dunn  
Cathie Hollowell 
Heather Lischett 
Pat Mauro 
Sharon Minarik 
Michael J. Munro 
Frank M. Pawlak, P.C. 
Agnes Piszczek 
Arlette Quinn 
Mary Ryan 
Jennifer Tsalapatanis 
Sr. Donna Marie Wolowicki, C.R. 
Sophia Zuganelis

CYO Advisory Council 
Lawrence A. Blakley 
James P. Boyle 
Anne Buffo 
Charles Cherney 
Jeff Chrusciel 
Anthony Daniels-Halisi 
Elijah P. Dunn 
William T. Fitzpatrick 
Shirley A. Johnson 
Michael J. Munro 
Scott Anthony Riley 
Julie Schaefer 
Mike Skowronski 
Dean Tolliver 

Jóvenes Adelante 
Advisory Council 
Anita Alvarez  
Dr. Maria Ferrera 
Minal Giri, M.D. 
Br. Michael Gosch 
Sr. Maureen Jerkowski 
Wendy Kopald 
Emely Flores Lacayo 
Jim Manzardo 
Mary Kay McDermott 
Tara Segal 
Rick Velasquez 
Rev. Sara Wohlleb



1150 N. River Road, Des Plaines, IL 60016 
847-294-1999 

www.maryvilleacademy.org

Maryville is a nonprofit corporation under Internal Revenue Code Section 501(c)(3)


